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CASHLESS PAYMENTS WITH EFFECT FROM 1 JANUARY 2018 
 
1 In line with Singapore’s move towards a cashless society as part of the Smart Nation initiative, MPA will cease accepting cash payments at the following MPA counters with effect 
from the dates stated below:  

Counter Location Date 
One Stop Document Centre 
(OSDC) 

7A Keppel Road,  
Tanjong Pagar Complex #01-26 

1 January 2018 
MPA Shipping Counter 460 Alexandra Road, PSA 

Building Level 21 
1 January 2018 

Integrated Simulation Centre 
of Singapore (ISC) 

Singapore Polytechnic 1 April 2018 
 
2 Customers making payments at MPA counters may pay via electronic means such as NETs, Ezlink, Debit and Credit Cards and which are accepted by our unified point of sale (POS) terminal. The unified POS terminal also accepts NFC-based payments. 
 3 Payments for invoices will only be accepted via interbank fund transfers or cheques. 
Customers who have not signed up for General Interbank Recurring Order (GIRO) arrangement with MPA are strongly encouraged to do so to enjoy a convenient, paperless and cashless 
payment method which enables you to make hassle free payments to MPA through your bank account. To sign up for GIRO, please download the Interbank GIRO Application form via our MPA website (Finance/E-Services> Finance> Opening An Account> Application for Interbank 
GIRO) and send the completed form to MPA.  
4 MPA will correspond with the affected existing customers for specific follow-up.  5 For any queries or clarifications, please contact: 
 

Name Email Telephone 
MPA AR Hotline AR_MPA@mpa.gov.sg 63751695 
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